
From:   Raymond Berhalter   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   October 02, 2007

Subject:   FCC File# 0517-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Frequency 1496.72 MHz has been deleted and replaced by 1525.15 MHZ.


